
Nachtwey of CBC assists Rod Dee relocate to Washington Sq.
January 02, 2008 - Retail

J.C. Nachtwey of Coldwell Banker Commercial NRT, has introduced the Rod Dee Restaurant to
their new location in Washington Sq.  The former Dunkin' Donuts at 1671 Beacon St. will now be the
new home of the famous award winning Thai Cuisine.  
Rod Dee plans to relocate from their current location at 1430 Beacon St. and has signed a seven
year commitment. The move is set to take place sometime in January and be a great contribution to
the diverse selection of popular eateries in the Washington Sq. neighborhood.
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